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SUPERINTENDENTS CONFERENCE 
On February 13, 14, and 15 twelve 

superintendents from both schools for the 
deaf and public school systems with active 
hearing impaired programs will be 
attending the annual conference sponsored 
by the President's Office and the Public 
Service Program. Their visit to Gallaudet 
is to familiarize them with our programs, 
services and personnel. At the same time 
Gallaudet College will be able to get 
some valuable feedback as to the needs of 
the community and how we are able to meet 
those needs. 

BOARD TO MEET 
The January 20, 1977 meeting of the 

Board of Directors has been changed to 
January 27, 1977 in order to observe 
Inauguration Day. 

BUSINESS MANAGEMENT SERVICES 
A report by Paul Nance has been 

distributed listing the 116 different 
supportive services available from the 
business office ranging from compilation 
of the telephone directory each year to 
distribution of salary checks every two 
weeks. The report lists the type of 
services offered, the average response 
time and the feedback information time 
to departments. 

CAMPUS IDENTIFICATION SYSTEM --CIS 
On January 13, 1977 at 6:00 p.m., 

the Campus Identification System (CIS) 
will go into effect by the Department 
of Safety and Security. CIS is designed 
to provide a quick and simple way of 
identifying visitors to campus in the 
evenings, on week-ends and during 
holiday periods. This will be in effect 
from 6:00 p.m. to 6:00 a.m. weekdays and 
24 hours on week-ends and holidays. 
During these times all gates will be 
closed to campus except 8th Street. 
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UNIVERSITY OF MARYLAND HOLDS SIGN CLASS 
The University of Maryland Counseling 

Center sponsored a 2-day sign language 
class for interested staff members on 
January 5th and 6th. Mr. John Van Brunt, 
assistant director of the Center, 
arranged the class which was attended 
by 16 professional staff members. Among 
the participants were staff members from
the University Health Center who are 
eager to learn more signs relevant to 
emergency medicine. At the present time 
there are approximately 20 hearing 
impaired students enrolled at the 
University. 

WHAT DO YOU THINK??????? 
This beautiful Whiteblanket that 

has spread itself on Washington is the 
most snow we've seen since 1973 ... I 
thought it might be fun to ask some 
staff members what they thought about it! 
Karen Brickett, Media Center-- "I feel 
beautiful!" 
J . H A "I' im aynes, ccounting-- ve seen 
worse sriows." 
Frank Werbickas, Film Media-- "Do we 
follow the federal and district liberal 
leave policies in the event of local 
weather hazards? We should be included 
in cancellation listings on the radio." 
Tom Mayes, Continuing Education-- "Nice 
to have a change in seasons. I lived in 
Michigan for years ... business as usual." 
Clarence Hillery, Physical Plant-- "I 
think it's beautiful. It'll kill all the 
germs and that swine flu -- we won't have 
to worry about it." 
Richard Groff, Technical Support-- "Well, 
It's a fact of life." 



POSITIONS AVAILABLE 
SECRETARY II: Physical Plant Adm. Office 
SECRETARY I: PPD Administrative Office 
CASHIER: Student Bank/Accounting 
DRIVER/MATERIAL HANDLER: KDES 
OPERATIONS CLERK: Student Union 
SCIENCE AIDE: MSSD 
CUSTODIAN: Custodial Services 
SECRETARY II: Student Family Services 

K.DES 
HOME ECONOMICS INSTRUCTIONAL AIDE: MSSD 
LOCKSMITH: PPD-Bldg. Maint. 
JUNIOR SYSTEMS PROGRAMMER: Computer Ctr.
BUDGET ANALYST: Planning Office 
COORDINATOR STAFF DEVELOPMENT: Personnel 
AUDIOLOGIST I: Audiology & Speech 
1st CLASS STATIONARY ENGINEER: Utilities 

Services, PPD 
SAFETY & SECURITY OFFICER: Safety & 

Security 
SPEECH PATHOLOGIST: Audiology & Speech 
VISTA ATTORNEY VOLUNTEERS (2): Law Ctr. 
ASSISTANT: TECHNICAL SERVICES: Library 
PRESSMAN: Instructional Materials 
OFFICE SUPERVISOR: Office of the President 
ASSISTANT/ASSOCIATE PROFESSOR: Psych. Dept. 
BUSINESS EDUCATION TEACHER: MSSD 
RESEARCH/DISSEMINATION SPECIALIST: MSSD 
PHYSICAL EDUCATION TEACHER (2): MSSD 
INSTRUCTIONAL MATERIALS DEVELOPER (2): 

Educational Technology 
PROGRAM SUPERVISOR: KDES 
TEACHER/DIAGNOSTIC RESOURCE: K.DES 

REGISTRATION TIME AGAIN 
Undergraduate registration will be 

held on January 13 and 14 in the 
Registrar's Office, beginning at 8:30 a.m. 
Graduate Registration will be held on 
Saturday, January 15 from 8:30 to 11:30. 
Classes will resume on Monday, January 
17. 

* 

WELCOME HOME, PEGGY! 
Peggy Parsons, who has been 

traveling for the past year promoting 
total communication in the Middle East, 
Africa, and the Far East, will be 
speaking to a meeting of the Gallaudet 
College Alumni Association Wednesday 
evening, January 12. Ms. Parsons will 
be speaking following a brief business 
meeting which begins at 8:00 p.m. 
The public is invited to listen to 
Ms. Parsons talk about her adventures. 

INAUGURATION 1977 
----Interpreters are needed to volunteer 
as INTERPRETER/MARSHALLS at the 
Inaugural Parade, January 20, 1977. 
If interested, call Peggy Smith, 
Coordinator Special Groups, Presidential 
Inaugural Committee, 1977. 472-4390. 
----If you are interested in visiting 
the Inaugural Parade there will be 
Interpreters at selected locations and 
transportation buses available. For 
further information regarding sites 
for interpreters and bus information 
contact Peggy Smith-- 472-4390 (voice). 

WHERE DO WE EAT???? 
The cafeteria has moved to its new 

location on the College Plaza and is 
open for business. The main dining area 
there will serve both students and staff. 
The snack bar will remain active for 
breakfast and lunch. Special events 
can be held in the upper level of the 
new cafeteria and is able to accommodate 
600 people. 

ON THE GREEN is published each week by 
the Office of Alumni and Public Relations 
for the faculty and staff of Gallaudet 
College. 
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